
 

   

  
   

 
 
 
 
 
Based on the current status of the national emergency, USA Cycling will extend its suspension of all 
issued permits for sanctioned events - including USA Cycling races, rides, camps, and clinics - 
through May 3, 2020. We will continue to work with our event directors on contingency plans and 
alternative dates for impacted events. 
 
We are calling on all event directors, clubs, coaches, athletes, and members to follow the guidelines and 
regulations issued by national, state and local authorities. This includes foregoing gatherings such as 
group rides, in-person team meetings, and any other group or team activities where people assemble. 
 
USA Cycling will continue to monitor the situation and meet with our partners and stakeholders to assess 
the state of this national emergency and its impact on the cycling community. We are taking measures 
within our control to protect our community so we can get back to riding and racing with everyone in 
good health as soon as possible. 
 
We have brought on medical expert Dr. Michael Roshon to provide an informational video and follow-up 
webinar for our community around the base causes of COVID-19, how it's transmitted, and all the 
precautions the cycling community should take to avoid transmission. You can view the video here, the 
webinar here, and find additional updates from Dr. Roshon on USA Cycling’s website and social media. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
  

 

Rob DeMartini 
President and CEO 
USA Cycling 
  

 


